
So why are anti-worker legislators at it again? A Right to Work bill for public 
sector workers has been introduced. And, just like Senate Bill 5, this anti-union 
legislation would undermine the right of Ohio’s public employees to  
negotiate for fair pay and benefits, plain and simple. 

Tell the anti-union, Republican co-sponsors of the bill that we already said 
NO to Right to Work when we defeated SB 5! Tell them it’s time to focus on 
building the middle class, not destroying it. Tell them to dump RTW, or we’ll 
dump them at the voting booth on November 8.
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THE FACES OF 
RIGHT TO WORK*

*All of these anti-union 
legislators are on the  
ballot this November.

Call 800-282-0253 to say  
Right to Work is WRONG.
OCSEAVotes.org/RTW

We already voted NO 
on Right to Work 
when we defeated Senate Bill 5


